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To Whom It May Concern:
This is to certify that Dr. Irina Gelbukh, of Centro de Investigacién en Compu-

tacion, Instituto Politéenico Nacional (Mexico), gave a talk entitled
Topology of the Reeb graph

on March 26, 2021, at the Colloquium of the Department of Mathematics of Howard
University in Washington DC (USA).

Sincerely,

Roberto De Leo
Associate Professor
Department of Mathematics, Howard University

on behalf of the Colloquium Committe
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